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Gibraltar Port Authority Bunkering Superintendent Undergoes 

Continuation Training 
 

The Gibraltar Port Authority (GPA) Bunkering Superintendent Mr. Victor Calderon recently 

attended a bunker training course at Oxford offered by Petrospot Academy. The course 

programme included a range of high-quality lectures on the technical, operational, commercial, 

financial and legal aspects of bunkering, including case studies, discussion groups and practical 

demonstrations 

 

The Oxford Bunker Course is a world-renowned five-day intensive residential training course, 

designed for newcomers to the business and for those who may already have some experience. 

The course is taught by well-known professionals with many years of experience in the bunker 

industry, spanning every discipline within the international bunker industry. During the week, all 

students meet and work with the experts and have an extraordinary opportunity to build long-

term relationships with their peers from all sectors of the business. 

 

CEO and Captain of the Port, Commodore Bob Sanguinetti stated that ‘this investment in training 

once again shows the appropriate commitment and high priority given to the bunkering industry, 

in line with the importance of bunkering to the Port of Gibraltar.’  

 

The Minister for Maritime Affairs, the Hon Gilbert Licudi QC MP, added that he was ‘pleased to 

note that continuation training forms a fundamental part of the Port’s professional development 

programme.’ 

 

 

 

 


